
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com> 
To: Bray, WilliamWilliam.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

'Pat Hamby'PatHamby@scsenate.gov
Date: 8/26/2014 10:30:43 AM 

Subject: FW: DSS

William,

I just received this from a constituent. Is it true? If so, what is being 
done about it?

Thanks,

Shane

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 10:24 AM 
To: Shane@SenatorMartin.com 
Subject: DSS

Sir good day
I have recently learned of a Spartanburg DSS employee In management being
arrested of CDV charge and nothing being done about it. Is this the new
standard of state employes If DSS holds standards for its Clients then why
not it's employees . Seams wrong to allow those who work with CPS and APS to
continue It's bad enough that the working environment is hostel and the
workers can't say anything about this matter Details are on fits news web
site I am happy to talk to you about this At this time I have not contacted
local news but if actions are not taken I will not hesitate to contact them
If you'd like to contact me my Phone number is
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